Fwd: Public Integrity Section Reports
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Subject: Fwd: Public Integrity Section Reports
Date: 2/18/2004, 5:05 PM
From: DLS <judgewatch@aol.com>
To: Judgewatchers <Judgewatchers@aol.com>
Organization: CJA

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Public Integrity Section Reports

Date: 2/18/2004, 4.26 PM

From: "Mary.Beth.Uitti@usdoj.gov" <Mary.Beth.Uitti@usdoj.gov>
To: "judgewatch@aol.com™ <judgewatch@aol.com>

Ms. Sassower: February 18, 2004

In response to your letter of January 17, 2004, the reports of the U.S.
Departmetn of Justice, Public Integrity Section, to Congress are located
on the internet at www.usdoj.gov/criminal/pin.htm.

If you have further questions about the Public Integrity Section, please
refer your questions to the FOIA office for the Criminal Division, U.S.
Department of Justice. The full address is:

Thomas J. Mcintyre, Chief

Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Unit
U.S. Department of Justice

Criminal Division

Office of Enforcement Operations
Washington, D.C. 20530

202/616-0307

The Public Integrity Section is not part of the Executive Office for
United States Attorneys.

Mary Beth Uitti
Assistant United States Attorney
Executive Office for U.S. Attorneys

2/23/2004 10:20 PM



